The Powell and Snyder Weekly Update
Issue 5	9-23-14
“You must do the things you think you cannot do.” Eleanor Roosevelt
Dates to remember:
September 23 – Scholastic Book order are DUE! 
September 25 – Spirit Night at Chick-fil-a on Dave Lyle from 5-8pm
October 8 – Late Start
October 10 – International Walk to School Day (more details to come)
October 13 – NO SCHOOL

· Now and through October we are learning about the 5 senses, 2D and 3D shapes and the importance of rules and consequences. If you have any questions about how to work with your child on these concepts, please let us know.  
· [bookmark: _GoBack]We are going to be working with apples over the next couple of weeks.  We would like for as many children to bring in apples to help us with food prep, measurement and many other fun activities.
· Please take 5 minutes this week to complete our “School Climate” survey.  Here is the link: https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1UhMtSi7F8krJGyBxGqvt7Mu0o7KAsu16Umwan--5hsY/viewform?c=0&w=1&usp=mail_form_link.
· Our class has a website now.  Go to powellandsnyder.weebly.com for the more recent information about our class and our school. There you will be able to read newsletters, look at pictures and much more.  
· PLEASE keep your child’s blue communication folder in their book bag so that we can send home important information.  Thanks 
· On Fridays we are going to start “Fruit and Vegetable Friday.”  You are welcome to bring in enough fruits (ex. grapes, oranges, apples) and vegetables (ex. carrots, broccoli, celery) for our class on Fridays.  There are 20 children and 2 adults.  Please bring in extra.  Let us know at least 2 days in advance what you will be providing.  If you have any questions, please ask. 
· K5 parents only – Please work with your child often on completing his/her homework.  I will check your child’s homework on Fridays, so make sure that your child keeps their homework notebook in their book bag.  
· The weather is starting to get cooler with the seasons changing which means that flu and cold season is approaching.  Please stress to your child the importance of washing their hands and also, keeping their hands out of their mouths and noses.  
· We are always collecting items for our classroom such as old buttons, toilet paper and paper towel rolls and various types of “knick knacks.”  If you have any of these items, we would love to start collecting some for our lessons or if you have questions, let us know. 
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